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Ferguson, Lisa

From: Ferguson, Lisa
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 9:02 AM
To: 'rafael.vanegas@netwolves.com'
Subject: Norstan Network Services_IXC_2007 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual 

Report_Supplement Review

The Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) has received a supplement/revision to the Norstan 
Network Services 2007 Annual Report.

A review of your supplement/revision has been completed and no errors or omissions were identified during 
this review. Therefore, it has been accepted and filed with the Commission. This supplement/revision was only 
reviewed for procedural errors and omissions and is not a financial statement attested to by the Commission.

While this supplement/revision has been initially accepted by the Commission, further reviews are possible 
based upon the types of information provided. Should a subsequent review reveal deficiencies not previously 
identified, you will be notified of the deficiencies and any actions you are required to take.
The above response is for informational purposes only and DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, 
however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. When contacting the Commission 
concerning your report, please reference the following identification number: BMAR-2009-1842.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ferguson
Lisa Ferguson, Utility Regulatory Auditor

Missouri Public Service Commission, St. Louis Office
9900 Page Avenue, Overland MO 63132
(314) 877-2778 Ext. 229

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies 
of the original message.  If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, 
please so advise the sender immediately.


